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Local Development Plan Main Issues Report 2019 Consultation

Development Bid Reference â■■ B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road

I support this bid.

Living at Ardoe, my husband and I are frequent users of the roads between Inchgarth Road and the North Deeside Road. I very much agree with my husband's

statement that all three minor roads currently used are inadequate and unsafe for the volume of traffic and all have safety issues. Pitfodels Station Road and

Westerton Road are narrow roads with very poor sight lines at both ends and frequently cause congestion on the North Deeside Road. They are dangerous for

pedestrians and cyclists as well as for vehicular traffic. I also have concerns about children and parents with buggies accessing the Deeside Way from the bridges

on both roads.

The development of a link road as descr bed in this proposed development would result in substantial improvements on all these roads. It would provide a much

safer route for all concerned and would remove traffic from the minor roads as well as from Deeview Road South and Ashfield Road. It would also provide the

potential for new bus routes with public transport links improving connectivity between different parts of the city. This development would bring further benefits by

providing accessible open space and easier and safer access to the Deeside Way for everyone. I therefore strongly support this development and in particular a

new road linking Inchgarth Road and the North Deeside Road.
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